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NEWSLETTER 
05/03/21 

 

 Congratulations to our Learners of the Week for…….. 

 
Year R Well done Hunter for his amazing effort with learning in school this week – keep it 

up! 

Well done Skyla M for her super ideas and input, both with her Maths and phonics 

learning! 

Year 1 Well done Aamina for thinking of super questions, using different question words, 

to ask Buzz Aldrin! 

Well done Ryan for a creative extreme reading entry! 

Year 2 Well done EVERYONE in YEAR 2 for getting through this lockdown and learning 

at home. Miss. Milner is very proud of everyone’s hard work and positive attitude! 

Year 3 Well done Adam for your continued 100% effort with all your school work! 

Well done Phoebe for your great attitude and effort when working in school! 

Year 4 Well done EVERYONE in YEAR 4 for surviving lockdown with such a positive 

attitude – you have all done your very best and made Mr. Smith feel very proud! 

Year 5 Well done Hassan for trying so hard all through lockdown and joining every 

Google Meet! 

Well done Amber for your excellent effort throughout lockdown producing 

detailed work every day! 

Year 6 Well done Courtney for consistently putting 100% effort in to your work on 

Google Classroom! 

Well done Elliott B for being resilient and producing some fantastic work on 

Google Classroom! 

GREAT JOB - YOU have earned 10 dojos! 

 

Well done to all the Mums, Dads, older brothers 

and sisters, grandparents and other family 

members who have supported all our children 

with their home learning during this lockdown – 

you have done a great job! 
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We are looking forward to seeing everyone back 

at School and Nursery when we re-open to all 

children from Monday 8th March! 

 

REMINDERS FOR RETURNING TO SCHOOL NEXT WEEK 

 While schools are re-opening fully, remember we are all still in a 

lockdown situation and therefore need to keep up with social 

distancing, good hand hygiene and wearing face coverings 

 Make sure children go to bed on time so they are ready to get up 

and out for Monday morning 

 Give your child a full water bottle to use at school that they then 

bring home to wash every day  

 Remember to follow the one-way system round school and maintain 

social distance from other families when you are on school grounds 

 Drop your child off and pick them up at the correct time for their 

year group’s staggered start and finish 

 School dinners cost £2.30 per day/£11.50 for the whole week. Adults 

please pay school dinner money yourself at the office  

 Check the information sheet already sent to you today by your 

child’s class teacher, with further information 

Returning devices to school 

FOR PARENTS WHO HAVE BORROWED  

LAPTOPS, KINDLE FIRE or DONGLES 

Please return laptops, devices to school this week  

to the school office 

at one of the following dates/times: 

Tuesday 9th March, Wednesday 10th March or Thursday 11th March 

between 9.00am and 10.00am OR 2.00pm and 3.00pm 
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We hope you enjoyed Magic Gareth’s show on Thursday afternoon. 

Thanks to those parents who have sent us feedback. It’s great to know that Magic 

Gareth and his tricks made you ‘laugh until your belly ached’ and that you joined in 

with his tricks. 

 

 

Thank you to all the children who 

got involved with Mrs. Tierney’s 

World Book Day Challenge. It was 

really interesting to see your 

photos of where you had been 

reading – in the bath, the woods or 

the local park! 

World Book Day vouchers are 

ready for you in school – these will 

sent home next week. 
 

 

What can we look forward to in March? 

 

 

Mon 8th March  

 

WELCOME BACK TO  

SCHOOL & NURSERY 

EVERYONE! 

 
 

 

Friday 19th March  

 

Help Keep the UK SMILING 

on RED NOSE DAY 2021!  
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Hot school meal plan for next week 

 

Children will still have packed lunches on the days when their year group is not having hot school meals – these 

will either be provided at school or brought in from home. 

 

Week 

starting  

Mon 8th Mar 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Year 1 Reception Year 1 Reception  

ALL YEAR 

GROUPS 
Year group 

bubbles 
Year 2 Year 2 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 3 Year 4 
Year 5 Year 6 Year 5 Year 6 

Menu choices Sausage &  

mash 

OR 

Curry & rice 

 

Potato Pie  

OR 

Veg 

meatballs in 

tomato pasta 

 

Roast dinner 

OR 

Omelette 

lunch 

Jacket potato 

with filling 

Pizza  

OR  

Fish 

 

Every Friday, the table above showing which year group bubbles are having lunch in the hall and the menu 

choices will be shared in the school newsletter. This will be sent home every Friday as well as being published 

on both the school website and facebook page. 

Parents will receive a text to remind them which days their child can have a hot school meal. 

 

The school office is open from 8.30am. 

Please leave a message on the answer 

phone before 8.30am. 

A member of staff will phone you back 

when necessary. 

 

HOW TO CHECK WHETHER YOU ARE ELIGIBLE FOR  

FREE SCHOOL MEALS  

The Pupil Access Team are very busy and it is hard to contact them by phone. 

This is the best and quickest way to check whether your child is eligible: 

1. Use this online link: https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-

families/schools/free-school-meals/  to access the free school meals page 

2. Go to section 3 Register 

3. Click on the green bar that says Register for free school meals and pupil premium 

4. Complete the online form  

5. You will need your national insurance number and date of birth to fill the form in  

6. When completed submit the form 

7. The Pupil Access Team will check the information on the form and let you know within 

a few days  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
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